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One Victim Hospitalized After Two Sunday Shootings 

 

 

May 18, 2015 

 

 

Detectives are investigating two separate shootings that occurred Sunday evening, the second 

one sending a 25-year-old gang affiliate to a hospital for treatment of 3 gunshot wounds. 

 

The first report was called in at 5:33 p.m. of several shots being fired in the area of 4
th
 Avenue 

and Chestnut Street.  Witnesses gave conflicting information about a possible suspect vehicle, 

or if a vehicle was involved in the shooting.  It appeared the target of the shooting is a multi-

family rental located in the 200 block of West Chestnut.  There were no injuries reported and no 

arrests have been made at this time. 

 

The second shooting was reported at 11:43 p.m. in the alley south of the 200 block of Eagan St.  

The victim—Salvador Duran Saucedo, was walking in the alley when a vehicle pulled up and 

began firing at him.  He was transported by ambulance to a hospital for treatment of his injuries 

and is currently in stable condition. 

 

Saucedo, who is a known gang affiliate and has been arrested by local law enforcement at least 

12 times, refused to give a statement to law enforcement. 

 

It is not known at this time if the shootings are related, although each occurred within a few 

blocks of the other during a 6-hour period.  
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